
 

      

                                                                                          4h October 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Burwell Residential Trip 2025 

 
We are delighted to share with you the details of the Year 4 residential trip planned 
for next year. We will be holding a residential trip to Burwell House on the 
Cambridgeshire/ Suffolk border. The house, built in the 1700s, is set within three 
acres of its own land with lots of great opportunities for exploring the outdoors in 

the summer months.  
 
While at Burwell, the children will be involved in a range of activities - with the aim 
of developing their geographical skills and encouraging them to follow a historical 
line of inquiry. This will be closely linked with our topic work on map reading skills. 

The children will also take part in various games which will promote team building 
skills and independence.   
 
The year group will be divided into two groups for the trip as follows: 

 
Group 1: TS4 and half of EL4 
Group 2: MD4 and half of EL4 

 
Group 1 will visit from 12th – 14th May, and Group 2 will visit from 14th – 16th May. 

 
We will confirm EL4 parents of their child’s group, once we have confirmed final 
numbers. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £149 which will cover travel, insurance, accommodation 

and food.  
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If you would like your child to take part a £25 non-refundable deposit is required, 
along with your consent. Consent can be provided here, with payments made via 
Pupil Asset. The consent needs to be completed by Friday 1st November 2024.   
 
A payment plan will be in place as follows: 
 

Payment Deadline Payment Due 

Deposit Paid by 1st November £25 

By 4th December £25 

By 10th January £25 

By 10th February £25 

By 10th March £25 

By 25th April £24 

Total Paid £149 

 
 
A confirmation of your child’s place will be sent out after the closing date for 

deposits and consents. The remaining balance may be paid earlier, but we ask all 
parents to keep to the payment deadlines listed above. The full balance must be 
paid no later than Friday 25th April 2025.   
 
An information evening will take place later in the school year.  If you have any 

immediate questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to ask any of the Year 4 
Teachers. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr Denton, Miss Lygo, Mrs Tack and Mrs Sahin 
Year 4 Teachers 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ADiqHn5PiX

